
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

From: FOIA Status <FOIAStatus@state.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 5:03 PM
To: Stephanie Schmid <sschmid@reprorights.org>
Subject: RE: Request Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act
 
Ms. Schmid,
 
This is to confirm that the Department is in receipt of your FOIA request.  The Office of
Information Programs and Services’ Requester Communications Branch will soon
acknowledge receipt of your request, assign it a case control number, and address its validity.
 
If you have further concerns or any questions regarding any FOIA-related matter, please
contact the FOIA Requester Service Center (FRSC) at (202) 261-8484, or fax us at (202) 261-
8579 or send an e-mail to foiastatus@state.gov.
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Regards,
 
U.S. Department of State
FOIA Requester Service Center
 
 
Official - Transitory 
UNCLASSIFIED
 

From: Stephanie Schmid <sschmid@reprorights.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 11:59 AM
To: FOIA Status <FOIAStatus@state.gov>
Cc: Stephanie Schmid <sschmid@reprorights.org>; Vandana Ranjan <vranjan@reprorights.org>
Subject: Request Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act
Importance: High
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
The attached letter constitutes a request made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C.
§552, and implementing regulations of the United States Department of State, 22 C.F.R. §171.1 et
seq. from the Center for Reproductive Rights.
 
We look forward to your prompt response acknowledging receipt and processing,
Stephanie L. Schmid, Esq.
 

 
STEPHANIE L. SCHMID * (she/her/hers)
U.S. Foreign Policy Counsel, U.S. Policy and Advocacy Program
sschmid@reprorights.org
 
1634 Eye Street, NW
Suite 600
Washington, DC  20036
Tel 202 524 5529   Fax 202 568 6510
 
*admitted in the District of Columbia (active) and Pennsylvania (inactive)
 
Website | Facebook | Twitter 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email transmission from the Center for Reproductive Rights and any
documents, files or previous email messages attached to it may contain confidential information that is legally
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or
attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you have received this transmission in error, please
immediately notify us by reply email or by telephone at (917) 637-3687 and destroy the original transmission and
its attachments without reading or saving it in any manner.
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